
 
MINUTES 

Truck Driver Training Advisory Committee Meeting 

Date | time 4/27/2017 5:30 PM | Meeting called to order by Joe Dahm, Coordinator 

In Attendance 

Members Present: 

Pat Burch—President, Roy’s Transfer 

Ben Burch—Manager, Roy’s Transfer 

James Watson—Manager, Ryder 

Terry Smith—Manager, Ryder 

Others Present: 

Joseph Dahm—Transportation Programs Coordinator, Kishwaukee College 

Matthew King—CDL Training Specialist, Kishwaukee College 

Denny Herrman—CDL Training Specialist, Kishwaukee College 

Brock Byers—CDL Trainer, Kishwaukee College 

Ron Arne—CDL Training Specialist, Kishwaukee College 

Bill Nicklas—Executive Director, Kishwaukee College Foundation 

LaCretia Konan—Director of Business and Training Partnerships, Kishwaukee College 

Brianna Hooker—
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list at the DMV to allow the person to test. This means that the federal government will now be driving the 

curriculum. This policy has been in the works for nearly 15 years and will fully be in effect by 2020. 

Farming/Fire/Military are some examples of industry that will be exempt from this ruling. Currently, our 

program costs ~$4,000.  Committee seems to agree that insurance companies may be a driving force behind 

this ruling.  

 

Open Discussion on Current and Future Industry Challenges 

Joe reports new industry requirement for electronic logging systems that is to go into effect by December 2017 and 

is interested in committee feedback/opinions. Joe reports that KC IT is purchasing tablets for the school 

program right 


